
SWS Forestry Services & Grange National School mark National Tree Week. 
 

National Tree Week is an annual, week-long festival 

organised by the Tree Council of Ireland. It celebrates all 

of the positive aspects of trees in our lives and 

environment and runs from the 3rd – 10th March. During 

tree week SWS Forestry Foresters provided trees to 

their local schools. Local Forester Joe Fitzgerald provided 

a tree to Grange National School, as part of the schools 

celebration of National Tree Week. The theme this year is 

‘A Feast of Trees'. Joe Fitzgerald was on hand to tell the 

children of the importance of trees and discussed the range of uses of trees. The children were 

then invited to help Joe plant a tree on the school grounds. ‘’this is a good opportunity for SWS 

Forestry to do something positive for my local area and landscape’ . The children were also 

celebrating World Book day by dressing up as their favourite book character.  

 
 
 

 


